
t- r< rs'J<M µ 31... -i1 - ~c I 
I' C' y- (.! f, (j 

ror6 µ-s I 

THE WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON 

February 11, 1975 

Dear Bob: 

Thanks for your recent letter in which 
you recommended that William Crotinger 
be appointed to the Commodity Futures 
Trading Commission, and I apologize for 
taking so long to respond. · 

His work with Great Plains Wheat and 
the Chicago Board of Trade would obviously 
be valuable on the Commission, and I 
appreciate your writing me about him. 
I have sent a copy of your letter, along 
with a note from me, to William N. Walker, 
Director of the Presidential Personnel 
Office. I'm sure Bill will be as helpful 
as he possibly can. 

Best wishes, 

nald Rumsfeld 
tant to the President 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 20510 
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